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The Library will close at 5 p.m. on Dec. 23rd and be closed Dec. 24th & 25th,  31st & January 1st for the holidays. 

Quarterly Newsletter 

Life is Better with Friends 

The Friends of the South Fayette Township Library have been busy this year and have made quite an impact on our 
Library. A few highlights include sponsoring the Summer Reading program, buying a play kitchen for the Children's 
Department,  purchasing a window decal with our new logo (pictured above), and sponsoring the Library's table at 
the Township's Holiday Celebration event in early December. 
  
January kicks off the Friends' membership drive for 2020. 

Membership is only $10 for the year.  

Membership forms are available at the Library and online at 

southfayettelibrary.org/friends-of-the-library. 

Youth Services Specialist, Carrie Lowery, with Township 

Holiday Celebration attendees.  
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was Love Your Library Month for Allegheny County.  

Thanks to the generosity of the Jack Buncher Foundation all funds raised 
throughout September were eligible for a percentage match. Our biggest 

fundraiser was our Annual Beer for Books 
at Helicon Brewery, raising $6,400.  

We also hosted a workshop at the 
Wooden Loft, where attendees pre-
registered for the wooden craft they 
wanted to make, and the Wooden Loft donated a portion of all proceeds to 
the library.  

At the end of the month the Youth Services Department held a Teddy Bear 
Campout. Kids and their favorite stuffed animal came to the library for a fun evening of camping crafts, storytime, 
and play. Their stuffed animal stayed overnight at the library, and the next day the kids came back for donuts and 
juice. The library showed pictures of what the animals got up to during their overnight stay.  

 

View the Teddy Bear Campout Video Online: https://youtu.be/MZfAqyyWGko 

Staff Recs: Perfect for the Season 

 

 

Need help finding something to read during the holidays? 

Novelist is a powerful book recommendation tool. Know what books you like and 

want more? Use Novelist to find similar reads, so you can binge all season long. 

Visit our website to check it out: southfayettelibrary.org/ereference 

In The Library Book , Orlean 

chronicles the Los Angeles Public 

Library fire and its aftermath to 

showcase the larger, crucial role 

that libraries play in our lives. 

For Fire Safety week in October the 

library held a special Saturday 

storytime at the South Fayette 

Volunteer Fire Department.  

A. J. Fikry, the irascible owner of Island 

Books, has recently endured some tough 

years: his wife has died, his bookstore is 

experiencing the worst sales in its history, 

and his prized possession--a rare edition of 

Poe poems--has been stolen.   



Volunteer Spotlight 
We sat down with South Fayette Township Library Board 
Treasurer Bob Milacci - a vocal supporter, dedicated volunteer, 
and generous donor to the Library. At the end of January, Bob 
will be leaving the Library Board, after eight years of service, 
having reached the term limit. We thought this was a fitting 
opportunity to get him to share his insights and reflections. 
   
How did you first get involved with the South Fayette Township 
Library? 
 While serving as a South Fayette Township Commissioner in the 
late 90s/early 2000s, I acted as the Library Liaison, so I was 
attending the Library Board meetings. In 2011, the Library 
recruited me to the Board. I was elected President in 2013 and 
transitioned into the Treasurer position in 2019 as part of our 

succession planning. 
   
What is your favorite thing about the Library? 
 That's a hard question! One of the things I wanted to stress when I came on board was that since we are a small 
library, outreach is key to impacting more people. Over the years our outreach program has really grown. Not only 
do we visit local daycares, preschools, and elementary school extended care programs, we also do outreach for 
seniors at Country Meadows and other senior care centers in the area. 
  
All of the programming we do for children is phenomenal. It's not just storytime anymore, we also do STEM 
programming. We help get kids ready for school.  
   
Do you have any favorite events or memories? 
 One of the things that I am proudest of is the Contract for Management of the Bridgeville Public Library. Since 2014, 
South Fayette has been managing the Bridgeville Public Library. We were able to dramatically improve Bridgeville's 
operations and enhance our own.  We now share staff, programs, and sometimes space. When we experienced the 
flooding a few years ago. Instead of closing down completely, we temporarily packed up and moved to Bridgeville 
during the repairs. It has definitely been a win-win relationship. 
   
Where do you see the Library in 10 years? 
 It has to be in a new and bigger building. The people in this township deserve a new library capable of hosting more 
and larger programming, more room for children, room for teens, and meeting rooms. I would also like to see the 
Library as an official department of the Township to give the community and the staff more security. 
   
What is your favorite book? 
 I like reading history, so -- John Adams, by Pittsburgh author David McCullough. 

Did you know you can access Consumer Reports using your library card?  

This library-funded resource presents articles on health, public safety,  

marketplace economics and the judicial & regulatory actions that affect  

consumers from 1985-Present.  

Visit our website to use: southfayettelibrary.org/ereference 
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Darlene & Tim Anderson 

Dean Astorino 

Bado’s Pizza Grille 

Bambinos Child Care Center 

Jen Barber 

Janet Barlett 

Bee’z Bistro & Pub 

Kathleen Berty 

John & Joyce Bobby 

Amy Bojarski 

Kelleigh Boland 

Sherle R. Bourg 

Mr. & Mrs. Charles Boyer 

Jessica Boyle 

Emily G. Brady 

Broniak & Kraf Flower Shop 

Barbara Brooks 

Kathy Brown 

Elizabeth Bushmire 

Patricia Cabrey 

Sean Callahan 

John Caspero 

Bill & Tammy Caye 

Danny Cerrone, Jr 

Margaret Ciancetta 

Alice Cirra 

Joseph Cirra 

Robert Comfort 

Cheryl Conte 

Conti Law 

Ken Cook 

Cindy Cox 

Ellen Cramer 

Kathleen J. Cronin 

Jen Crouse 

John R. Darby 

Sue Day 

Roger Diederich 

Dollar Bank, SF Branch 

Cynthia Dugan 

Patrick Egan 

Bruce Galford 

Carol Gemmell 

Elaine Gray 

Sarah Grebinoski 

Gyros N’at 

Andrew Hanson 

Mary & Rich Heinrich 

Lisa Hoover 

P. Elaine Householder 

Annemarie & David James 

Jill Kay 

Kelly & Walter Keller 

Mary Ann Kerting 

Sherif Khattab 

Kiddie Academy of SF 

Susan Kimutis 

Neil & Louise Kok 

Susan Kopko 

John Kosky Contracting 

Robert & Carol Kurchena 

Frank Likar 

Debbie Lowery 

Donna Luczko 

Lee S. Lum-Vannucci 

Dhatri Mamidisetti 

Veera Manda 

James Maochi 

William J. & Sheryl L. Martin 

Cheryl McDermitt 

Elaine McGraw 

Karen & Douglas Meley 

Kathi Messinger 

Paul Meyer 

Zuzana Mikoviniova-Vasil 

Bob Milacci 

Janette Moore 

Margaret Nadeja 

Regina Nagy 

Nikki O'Brien 

Stephanie Orlando 

Jacqueline O'Rourke 

Augusta Ozanich 

Lori & George Palmieri 

Meghna Parthasarathy 

Gary & Sheri Polloch 

PNC Bank 

Liam & Evan Price 

Mary Radinick 

Dolores Rastetter 

Michaela & Rahim Remtulla 

Leslie Riker 

Ken Robb 

Carol Rothermel 

Natalie Rush 

Natalie Ryan 

Jagnyasen Sahu 

Nicholas Scanga 

Rachel Scott 

Glenn & Priscilla Sheader 

Lora Shildt 

Jitendra Shiralkar 

Michael Shuck 

Don Snyder 

Emily Stermel 

Roberta Stewart 

Peter Strope 

Courtney Sullivan 

Laura Sustrich 

Ruth & Richard Trudel 

Jyothi Urs 

Joseph Vasil 

Gary & Connie Vay 

Terri Vidak 

Jackie von Thun 

Watson Institute 

Nicole Werksman 

Mary Ellen Westfall 

Mary Lou Wetzel 

Lorrie Whiteside 

Women's Club of Mt Lebanon 

Wooden Loft of Bridgeville 

Nicholas & Ruth Yackovich 

Niranjan Yerraguntla 
 

Memorial Gifts 

WILLIAM CAYE 
SFTL Board & Staff 

ELOISE GARDNER 
Patricia Cook 

FAY STRUTT 
Mr. & Mrs. Gerald Ott 
Mr. & Mrs. Floyd Rhodes 

ZACHARY VAN VOORHES 
Joyce & Joe Wolski 

Donors (Thru December 12, 2019) 

Stay Connected! 

@SouthFayetteLibrary 

@SFayetteLibrary 
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